
From: Lt. Governor <LtGovernor@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 10/28/2014 11:45:47 AM
Subject: FW: Homeless in Charleston ~ Website email from Barbara Mcilwain

Tony,

Please help... Thanks so much.

Beckie

From: bmac_8033@yahoo.com [mailto:bmac_8033@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 28, 2014 10:45 AM
Subject: Homeless in Charleston ~ Website email from Barbara Mcilwain

I am a 64 year old voter from Charleston SC. 10 months ago I got from SSI $721 a month. Today I am getting 
$480 a month with a deduction of $10.00 a month. On $470 a month I pay my rent, utilities, medicines, doctors 
appointments. My status never changed. Due to the loss of income. I was evicted from my room. Today I am
renting a new room and SSI gave the $721 plus the deduction of $10.00 for the month of October. Today, I am 
inform that i will be receiving $480 plus the deduction of $10.00 and I will have to pay back the $147.00 i got 
for October. My current room I a renting. I am terrified to lose due to lack of payment. I am lost to what to do.

Barbara Mcilwain
8827 Deerwood Dr.
Lot 57
North Charleston, SC 29406 
843-926-2586
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